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Central University of Odisha Mourns the Loss of Student, Sandhya Rani Das 

On Monday, February 12, 2024, the Central University of Odisha convened a 

condolence meeting near Academic Block-3 on campus to honor the memory of the 

late Ms. Sandhya Rani Das, a second-semester student in the Department of 

Mathematics. Led by the Honorable Vice-Chancellor, Prof. Chakradhar Tripathi, the 

University community gathered to remember and honour her memory. 

Prof. Tripathi, joined by Registrar I/c. Prof. N. C. Panda, Consultant-Academic and 

Administration Prof. V C. Jha, Dean of the School of Biodiversity and Conservation 

of Natural Resources Prof. S. K. Palita, I/C Director of Rajbhasha Cell Prof. Hemraj 

Meena, faculty members, officers, research scholars, and students expressed deep 

sorrow over the loss. Together, they offered flowers and prayers for the departed 

soul of Ms. Sandhya Rani Das. 

"Ms. Sandhya Rani Das, our student, is no longer with us today. Her untimely 

departure is an immense and irreplaceable loss to our university community," 

remarked Prof. Tripathi. "We mourn her passing deeply, and on behalf of the 

university, we pray for peace for her soul and strength for her grieving family." 

In remembrance of Sandhya Rani Das, a tree will be planted inside the university 

campus as a tribute to her life and contribution to the academic community. 

The university community observed two minutes of silence, bowing in reverence to 

honor her memory and seek solace for her departed soul. 

Ms. Sandhya Rani Das, the daughter of Shri Tapan Kumar Das and Shrimati 

Swapna Rani Das from Kendrapada district, was a promising student in the 

Department of Mathematics at the Central University of Odisha, Koraput. Her tragic 

passing on February 10, 2024, has deeply saddened all who knew her. 
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